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Elsen, Nikki

From: Brad Nelson <emagbrad@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 22, 2023 6:52 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Short Term Rental ordinance

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
I am writing to express my concern about the current unsatisfactory Short Term Rental (STR) ordinance that is on the 
agenda for the upcoming City of La Crosse Judiciary & Administration Committee meeting on October 30th.  If STR rentals 
are allowed in our neighborhoods there must be reasonable and lawful restrictions in place.  My ask is that the City’s 
Judiciary & Administration Committee continues to review the ordinance as well as the application process, before 
moving to the next steps.  I believe La Crosse can be a leader in developing an ordinance that is right for our 
neighborhoods by following the lead of other communities like Madison, Ashwaubenon, Oconomowoc and Hudson. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Brad and Sarah Nelson 
430 24th St N 
La Crosse, WI 
608.797.1202 
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